

Minutes Moretown Planning Commission Rt 2 Rest Area, Moretown VT Monday, August 25, 2:00 pm

Present: Planning Commission Members Karen Horn (Chair), Deb Sargent, Dave Stapleton, Bob Blodgett; Zoning Administrator Carol Chamberlin; National Park Service Team Helen Siewers, Stephanie Stroud, Helen Mahan, Cindy Driskell, Elizabeth Brown, Julie Isbill, Holly Nelson, Melissa Stone.

The meeting convened at approximately 2:10 pm.

There were no members of the general public in attendance.

National Park Service team members introduced the benefits of National Park Service (NPS) assistance to regions and local partners in instances where they work with communities to develop proposals for recreational reuse of properties in the wake of national disasters. The Department of the Interior, of which NPS is a branch, has coordinated with FEMA in the aftermath of disasters. NPS does not implement plans or compete with the private sector or go on private property.

No action was taken. Following their visits to Central Vermont, the NPS team will consider information they have gathered and determine what they can offer in terms of assistance with citizen and stakeholder engagement, strategy assistance, and analysis.

The meeting adjourned at approximately 2:15 PM.

Respectfully submitted, Karen Horn, Chair Moretown Planning Commission